

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Head of School: Mrs V Pettett
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Gibbs

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

Tel: 01795 470862

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

STP/ELB/LIL/Year 1 Garnet Class/Swimming

October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know we are running parent swimming sessions once a term for the children in Years R and 1.

You are invited to come into school and use the swimming pool with your son/daughter on Tuesday 27th November 2018. You will be responsible for changing your child as well as spending some time with them in the swimming pool, helping build their water confidence. There will be trained members of staff poolside, however they will only be there to supervise; they are not there to teach your son/daughter how to swim.

We have arranged 1 hour slots per class, per term and the dates will be different for each class to ensure that everybody has an opportunity to attend.

If you are interested in this opportunity please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter. We have allocated 10 children with accompanying adults' time in the pool per session, and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

These sessions are for one adult to join their child in the pool and due to health and safety reasons we cannot have any younger siblings join these sessions, either in the pool or around the edge of the pool.

I hope you all agree that this is a fun opportunity for you to share with your children and we look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Payne Trust Head of School ★	
Garnet Class, Westlands Primary School - Year 1 Swimming Sessions	
Child's name:	
(Please Print)	
I would like to attend the parent/carer and child swimming session during Term 2 Tuesday 27 th November from 9am to 10am.	? on
Signed:	
(Parent/Carer)	

